




ATTENTION DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT PROVIDERS! 
 

 

Training Announcement 

 

Telligen is offering DME providers several opportunities for training on its web-based provider 

portal, Qualitrac. Qualitrac is a web application that will allow DME providers to submit certain 

preauthorization requests for consideration. 

 

Beginning August 22 and continuing through August 31, 2016, Telligen will be offering WebEx 

trainings to educate and assist providers with registering for user accounts, logging into the 

portal, and learning how to submit preauthorization requests. Each training session will last 

approximately one hour and will be hosted on the following days: 

 

 Monday, August 22, 2016 at 10 AM 

 Tuesday, August 23, 2016 at 2 PM 

 Wednesday, August 24, 2016 at 10 AM 

 Thursday, August 25, 2016 at 2 PM 

 Friday, August 26, 2016 at 10 AM 

 Monday, August 29, 2016 at 2 PM 

 Tuesday, August 30, 2016 at 10 AM 

 Wednesday, August 31, 2016 at 2 PM 

 

How to Register 

 

Advance registration is required. Providers may attend these trainings as many times as needed, 

and there is no limit on the number of attendees per provider. To register for one or more of the 

August training sessions, please send an email to Cori Bondon (Telligen) at 

cbondon@telligen.com with the following information: 

 

 Provider name; 

 Training session(s) you want to register for; 

 Number of attendees from your agency; and 

 Name, phone number, and email address of the contact person at your agency. 

 

Information needed to access the training programs will be distributed to registered participants 

prior to the training dates. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Qualitrac website or trainings, please contact Cori 

Bondon at cbondon@telligen.com or visit www.telligenmd.qualitrac.com/education-training. 
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